
 

 JULT has recently received almost $1,500 in gifts in memorial for the late Al Duval. We wish to 

express our gratitude to Al’s family for their generosity in making JULT a recipient of gifts in 

his honor.  

 

Due to an increase in Canada geese at Kikas Valley Farm, there has been an increase in hunting 

on the land. JULT has had Safety Zone signs up but we will be replacing those on the 

agricultural section of the land with Posted signs after complaints from the Homeowner’s 

Association. In other land trust news, we still have only one access to Wolfrun Natural Area but 

a culvert will be installed this fall 

 

JULT continues to work on our Strategic Conservation Plan, as well as a Sustainability Plan.  We 

hope to present both plans to our membership shortly. 


